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Petherick Michael (MOJ)

From: Thomas Eichelbaum |
Sent: Thursday, 13 July 2000 8:15 pm
To: Petherick Michael (MOJ)

Subject: MINSTERIAL INQUIRY - ELLIS CASE

Michael, the following is the reply received from Professor Saywitz:

"l am writing In response to your recent e-mail regarding the Peter Ellis
Case. Before | could provide an estimate of the amount of time required an
whether it is feasible for me to take on this important work, | would like
to have a brief telephone conversation with you in order to obtain a
clearer understanding of the work that would be involved in prod
report you requested.

nature is $300.00 per hour.

Perhaps we could talk on Monday, July 1

which would require you to call me on Jues
Auckland time. At that time you can _con
me know via e-mail how you woulgi

Naturally 1 am concerned apQut the ;

to finish my Report, ; 3
in $US)Yreally have no yardstick. However,

November - g
irement for the engagement of 2

or that | will ring her on Tuesday p.m. as requested,
g a call with Val's and your views.

s0 please

rds” Thomas Eichelbaum




